
3rd Information and discussion meeting 
for PhD students of the Institute of Physics

Dear PhD students of the Institute of Physics,

Succeeding the two discussion meetings during the past year, I would like to 
invite you all to join our 

3rd Information and discussion meeting 

on PhD students` life and working conditions at the Institute of Physics (and 
at associated institutes). 

Besides long-standing issues like teaching duties, PhD dissertations, and 
other pitfalls there will be opportunity to address all kind of problems that 
occurred to you during your dissertation so far.

The Dean of Studies Prof. G. Reiter, as well as the Administration of the 
Institute of Physics represented by Dr. H. Dummin and B. Seger and your 
PhD representatives will attend.

The meeting, including refreshments, is scheduled for

Tuesday, 25. November 2014, 17:00 – 19:00,
in the Grosser Physikalischer Hörsaal.

I would very much appreciate your attendance and input,

With my best regards,

Gregor Herten
Head of the PhD Commission (Physics)
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